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      NEWSLETTER 

 PRODUCED BY:TOMAKIN COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION INC 

 PRINTED BY: TOMAKIN SPORTS & SOCIAL CLUB LTD 

 

 Mail: PO Box 207 Moruya NSW 2537 

 Email: contact@tomakincommunityassociation.com  

 Website: www.tomakincommunityassociation.com 

 Facebook: www.facebook.com/TomakinCA 

Next TCA General Meeting 

7.00pm Thursday March 21, 2024 at the Tomakin Sports & Social Club 

We’d love to see you there! 

TCA Mission Statement: “To help make Tomakin an even better place to live, work, rest and play by delivering results through  

engagement with all relevant stakeholder groups.” 

December 2023 

 

 

 

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK  

Season's Greetings Tomakin Community, 

As we ease into the holiday season, I wanted to extend 
warm wishes for a relaxing Christmas and a laid-back New 
Year! Don't forget, we're heading into our peak tourist sea-
son – a time when our beaches here in Tomakin get a bit 
busier with folks keen on enjoying the sun and surf. 

Reflecting on the past year, we've had some good times 
with events like the Batemans Bay Triathlon, welcomed 
our new ESC General Manager, and celebrated our 25th 
year with a wonderful Silver Soiree. Under the "Voices of 
Tomakin" initiative, we're gathering stories from our locals, 
creating a bit of a history scrapbook. 

Our commitment to improving Tomakin's sports facilities is 
clear as we are getting closer to fully funding the new mul-
tisport facility. The second TCA Community Day and our 
Bunnings BBQs have brought our community closer. 

We have presented our submission to ESC with the find-
ings from our Beach Access Survey and are continuing to 
liaise with them on the issues.  Our 2024 Calendar is availa-
ble and has some fantastic photos of Tomakin—all taken 
by amateur photographers. (Cost is only $12) 

Looking ahead, we've got some projects in the pipeline, in-
cluding finalizing the TCA focus areas and a 3-year plan,  
finishing up the new multisport facility, and putting out the 
"Voices of Tomakin."  

May this festive season bring warmth to your homes and joy 
to your hearts. Merry Christmas and Happy New year to you 
and your families. 

Regards,  

Megan 
President  
 

DEFIBRILATORS 
 
Some of you may have seen Facebook posts recently about 
defibrillators in the area.  

In the Service NSW App there is a link to ‘find defibrillators 
near me’. Tomakin shows none available.  

I am happy to confirm that TSSC, Tomakin Ingenia Holiday 
Park and Barlings Beach Holiday Park all have a defibrillator. 
I have shown all 3 the App and asked if they could please 
register their device online. 

The Moorings does not have one. 

This is a great resource for our community. 

 

Daphne Cole 

Vice President 
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NEW MULTI-SPORT STRUCTURE FOR 
JACK BUCKLEY PARK 

Great news for our youth but we still 
need to fund the project. 

The new multi-sport structure will mean that Tomakin’s 
youth, and people of all ages, can once again play basket-
ball, along with netball and many other ball-related games 
in their own local park. Available details regarding the pro-
ject can be found on the landing page of the TCA’s website 
at tomakincommunityassociation.com. 

The TCA is seeking help from local businesses and individ-
uals to fully fund this exciting new project. A special dona-
tions page for the ‘Multi-sport structure’ has been set up 
on the TCA’s websites landing page.  

https://tomakincommunityassociation.square.site/  

Or post your donation cheque to TCA at PO Box 207 
Moruya NSW 2537. 

Fisiocrem Triathlon Batemans Bay  in 
Tomakin  
Saturday 3rd February 2024 

TCA are once again providing volunteers to assist in the 
smooth running of this event.  It is a great fundraiser for 
our community and the money received will be put to 
good use on our ongoing projects. 

If you volunteer a few hours of your time, Elite Energy will 
donate money to TCA. 

Please contact Daphne Cole to volunteer and register. 

vicepresident@tomakincommunityassociation.com 
M: 0404 017 391 

https://tomakincommunityassociation.square.site/?fbclid=IwAR3LyUSU_RQoczlMmAuyLuD2EBeanT4Go1KEZG6CMmXxzi5xcZitT_EPd6U
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